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The Ministry of Education released memo 2016:B19 Request for School 
Consolidation Capital Funding Submissions on December 1, 2016. 

Through the School Consolidation Capital Funding Program, capital funding is 
available to school boards for projects that reduce a school board’s excess 
capacity. This funding will be allocated on a business case basis for new schools, 
retrofits and additions that support consolidations. 

At the November 24, 2016 Special Board Meeting, staff presented the Capital and 
Accommodation Plan Final Staff Report following public meetings for 
accommodation reviews in six planning areas. 

Based on the Capital and Accommodation Plan Final Staff Report, the following 
requests for school consolidation capital funding will be submitted to the Ministry of 
Education: 

1.	 Valley North Planning Area 
Chelmsford Valley District Composite School retrofit 

2.	 New Sudbury Planning Area 
New French Immersion Elementary School 

3.	 Valley East Planning Area 
Confederation Secondary School 
Addition for new gymnasium as well as interior renovations 

4.	 New Sudbury Planning Area 
Revitalization of Churchill Public School 

5.	 Central Sudbury Planning Area 
New dual track elementary school on the Queen Elizabeth Public School site 

6.	 Valley North Planning Area 
Right-sizing of Levack Public School 

The deadline for submissions is January 27, 2017. 

Please note that the above submission will be updated, as required, to reflect the 
accommodation review outcomes from the February 7, 2017 Special Board 
Meeting. 
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